

## Media Statement

May 26, 2015

## Change to CEMA Leadership

**Fort McMurray, Alberta** – The Cumulative Environmental Management Association Board of Directors announced today it has ended its contractual arrangement with The Gavia Group Inc. for provision of CEMA's Executive Director effective immediately.

The Board would like to thank Glen Semenchuk for his many years of dedicated service, leadership and advocacy.

This decision was made as CEMA continues its transition into a future role within the Government of Alberta's integrated resource management system. The Board will assess options and make a decision on new leadership at its June Board meeting.

During this time, CEMA will continue its valuable work, delivering key information to form recommendations, guidance documents and frameworks to members, stakeholders and regulators.

No further comment is available at this time.

CEMA is a multi-stakeholder society that is a key advisor to Government and is committed to respectful, inclusive dialogue in the development of recommendations to manage the cumulative environmental effects of regional development on air, land, water and biodiversity.

For more information please visit www.cemaonline.ca

30-

## Media Inquiries:

Carol Christian
CEMA Communications
carol.christian@cemaonline.ca
780-799-3970